
 

Che’ Prom 
Prom Dress & Tux Drive 

Help local young ladies and 

men go to prom.  Donate a 

formal dress or tux to give a 

local high school student an 

opportunity to join their 

friends at a memorable high 

school event and to do so with 

confidence. 

Che’ Prom at the West Melbourne Recreation facility was created to 

help provide formal dresses, suits and accessories and more to 

Brevard County high school students. This event is set up to assist 

families with the financial burden of the Prom. The West Melbourne 

Recreation Department is collecting used prom dresses, men’s suits, 

purses, ties, shoes, jewelry, etc. that are in good or excellent condition. 

Donations can be dropped off at the West Melbourne Recreation 

Department located at 2285 Minton Road. Please make all donations 

by March 2. The event will be held on March 9 from 4:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

at the Veterans Memorial Complex. Contact the Recreation 

Department at 837-7779 for more information. 


